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MEET YOUR NEW BANK PRESIDENT 
Brennen Clark, currently Senior VP of Bank Operations and CFO, has been 

selected by the Board of Directors as Mark Forsythe’s successor. Clark, a native 

of Boscobel, began his career with Peoples State Bank in 2005 as a Youth 

Apprentice while in high school. He started working full time in 2012 following 

graduation from UW-LaCrosse with a degree in Finance and has served as the 

bank’s Chief Financial Officer since 2015. Along the way, Clark earned his 

designation as a Chartered Financial Analyst and also completed the curriculum 

of the Graduate School of Banking at the University of Wisconsin. Brennen had 

this to say about his selection: “I am humbled at the prospect of succeeding 

Mark, who has done so many great things for our bank, yet I am excited to be 

able to work even more closely with all the great people in our organization 

whom I have gotten to know and greatly respect.”  Brennen went on to express 

his enthusiasm towards continuing to deepen his relationship with our local 

communities and the people of Southwest Wisconsin and Northeast Iowa. 

 

 

Brennen spends much of his free time these days, along with his wife Kara, chasing around his young son, 

Graham.  Together, they reside in Prairie du Chien.  If an opportunity presents itself, Brennen enjoys getting 

outdoors and taking in the various recreational opportunities that our area offers. Please help us welcome and 

congratulate Brennen! 

 
Interested in a business spotlight? 

Email marketing@peoplesfinancial.com for details. 
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Peoples State Bank would like to thank you for your 

continued loyalty in 2020 and we look forward to 

serving you in 2021! 

 

Please welcome Elizabeth Klekamp to Peoples State Bank. Elizabeth is working at the Main 
office as a part-time Teller.  Here is a message from Elizabeth: Peoples State Bank was 

recommended to me as a great place to work and also a great bank. I was born and raised in 
Crawford County and I am excited to get to know all of you and serve our customers at the 

main office. 

 

Please welcome Randi Domeier to Peoples State Bank. Randi is working at the Main office 
as a full-time Personal Banker.  Here is a message from Randi: I worked at the Shopping 
News for 11 years as a Customer Service Representative. During that time I met a lot of 

great people in our great community. When I received word that Peoples State Bank was 
hiring I got excited. Peoples State Bank is a well established business in this community and 

is always growing. The employees are fantastic and I look forward to growing with them. 
 

 

Please welcome Sara Thein to Peoples State Bank. Sara is working at the Main office as a 
full-time Teller.  Here is a message from Sara: After having a great job for 25 years, I felt it 

was time for a new adventure. Thankfully Peoples State Bank was willing to give me that 
opportunity. I am looking forward to all of the new challenges that Peoples State Bank will 

offer in that new adventure. I look forward to working here at Peoples State Bank. 
 

 

Please welcome Emily Mahan to Peoples State Bank. Emily is joining us as our new 
CFO.  Here is a message from Emily: I am excited to be back at Peoples State Bank. I have 

been in banking for nearly two decades and have worked in many areas of banking but have 
spent most of my time in Retail, Operations and Finance. I grew up in the area on a dairy farm 
with 5 brothers and sisters. I received my Bachelors from UW-Platteville and my MBA from 
UW-Whitewater. I also successfully completed the Graduate School of Banking program at 

UW-Madison in 2019. My husband and I have one daughter who is 8 years old. We are 
currently in the process of relocating from Sun Prairie, WI. In our free time we have enjoyed 
getting out of the Madison area and spending time back here with family so am excited an 

opportunity has brought us back closer to family. I look forward to getting to know everyone 

and to be part of the continued success of Peoples State Bank. 
 


